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The 2022-2023 Parent Feedback Form  
is now available for parents to give 

feedback for students entering  
grades 2, 3, 4, and 5. 

 

This form is optional and is designed to allow 
parents to provide information about their 
child’s educational preferences and needs, 
and to help match instructor teaching style 

with student learning style.  
 

Please Contact  the Guidance Department  
with any scheduling questions.  

The deadline date to complete the form for 
returning Pine View students is May 27, 2022.   

Please click on this 
LINK to take you to 

the Survey or use 
this QR Code.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=E9pxtx3TRUedpjocyHRS0YvXGE1IxrlKmTt2-CnbvRdURExSNDgzWTlCMjRIQkhGV05JWVdQVFNVRi4u

